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This Week
In reading we have been working on Figurative Language. 

In math, we are working on Geometry, specifically area and perimeter.  

We are working on our PLTW unit: Genetics. 
Upcoming Events
*February Black History Month
*March 2 – Testing Meeting at 5:30
*March 9th – Open House 5:30 – 6:30
*March 13-17 – Spring Break
*April 27 – 28 – No School

Additional Information
We will be having an informational parent night for third grade testing tonight Thursday March 2 at 5:30.

Please send or email a picture of your child to me by Monday for a figurative language project.


 



